
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Grants Administration & Community Liaison 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 

 Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

 

THRU: Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 

 Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

 Elizabeth Hardie, Grants Administrator 
 
FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Emergency Manager 

 

DATE: December 12, 2023 
 
RE:  LAYDOWN Amendment to Ordinance 2023-19-28,  Appropriating Commercial 

Passenger Vessel Tax Proceeds Received from the State of Alaska in the Amount of 

$304,177.50 and Allocating $303,825 to the City of Seward and $352.50 to the City 

of Homer (Mayor)  

 

 
The following amendment to Ordinance 2023-19-28 is requested: 

 

[Please note the bold underlined language is new and the strikeout language in brackets is to be 

deleted.] 

 

 Amend Section 4, as follows:   

 

SECTION 4. This ordinance shall [become effective immediately upon enactment] be 

effective retroactively to July 1, 2023. 

 

 

Your approval would be appreciated. 
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